Sue Thomas

From: Planning Inspectorate <feedback@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 12 September 2023 13:17

To: Planning Appeals

Subject: Your ticket 40037 has been updated Re: 3307462 - Land at Back Lane, Chulmleigh EX18
7AX

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Susan Thomas,
Your ticket 40037 has been updated.

Dear Susan Thomas

Thank you for contacting the Planning Inspectorate regarding the Inspector's decision in APP/X1118/W/22/3307462.
Your correspondence has been passed to me, as part of the Customer Team at the Planning Inspectorate, whose role
is to review and respond to post decision queries and concerns about our work.

Please accept my apologies for the delay in response to date. Unfortunately, the Customer Team is experiencing
ongoing resourcing issues, which have caused a backlog of correspondence. New staff are being taken on and we are
working hard to respond to customers as quickly as possible.

I can advise that my review of the matter at issue is underway. I will write to you again with a full response, as soon
as my review is complete. I can not at this time commit that a response will be received by the 27th September,
however please rest assured a full response will be recieved as soon as possible.

Kind regards
Hanan Hassan

Customer Team

The Planning Inspectorate

Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate
Twitter: @PINSgov
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Kind Regards
The Customer Team

The Planning Inspectorate
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https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate
Twitter: @PINSgov

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be
accessed by clicking this link.

HANDS FACE SPACE

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its
attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your
system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording
and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning
Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for
any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to
perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of
the Inspectorate.
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